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NOTICE OF INTENT TO CONSIDER AUTHORIZING THE  
AWARD OF RFP NO. 2019-10 FOR PROFESSIONAL AUDITING SERVICES  

 

Notice is hereby given that it is the intent of the City of Weston, Florida, to consider authorizing the 
award of this RFP to responsive and responsible proposer, ranked by the Auditor Selection 
Committee, at the date, time and location, as follows:  
 

Notice Date: February 11, 2020 
 
RFP No.: 2019-10 
 
Title: Professional Auditing Services   
 
RFP Opening Date: November 12, 2019 
 
RFP Award Date: February 18, 2020 
 
RFP Award Time: 7:00 PM 
 
RFP Award Location: Weston City Hall 
 17200 Royal Palm Boulevard 
 Weston, Florida 33326 
 
The responsive and responsible proposer, ranked by the Auditor Selection Committee at a Publicly 
Noticed Meeting held on December 2, 2019 for selection of the top three proposers and on January 
21, 2020 for presentations and final ranking, is as follows: 
 

Firm: Keefe McCullough   

Address: 6550 N. Federal Hwy. 4th Floor   
                                    Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308 
 
Telephone/Fax: (954) 771-0896 

Principal: William Benson, C.P.A., Partner 
 [email: Bill.Benson@kmccpa.com ] 
 
  
Any party submitting a response to the RFP who is adversely affected by the City’s Notice of Intent to 
consider authorizing the Award of RFP may file a protest, provided such protest is in full compliance with the 
Filing of Notice of Protest procedures contained within the respective RFP Documents. 
 

CERTIFICATION 
I certify this Notice of Intent was posted 
on February 11, 2020 in the City Hall 
lobby. 
 
/s/ Patricia A. Bates, MMC, City Clerk 
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